
Dave Jones, John E. Green Company 
Appointed by Governor to  
MI Board of Plumbing 
 

We are 
pleased to 
report that David Jones of the John E. 
Green Company has been appointed 
by Governor Granholm to the Michigan 
Board of Plumbing. Mr. Jones has had 
a long and distinguished career in our 
Industry.  He received his Master 
Plumbers License in 1988.  He serves 
as the Chairman of the Greater 
Michigan National Certified Pipe 
Welding Bureau, and has been 
involved in numerous activities on 
behalf of the Association, and the 

plumbing industry.   
 
 A dedicated family man, he is very involved in his families’ activities, in the community and his 
church.  His high regard in the industry was shown when he was recently featured in the Construction 
Careers magazine sent to libraries, schools, and counselors throughout the State to enlist their 
support in interesting qualified individuals to the construction industry.  His commitment to the 
Industry and family exemplifies every aspect of what the Governor was looking for as her 
representative on a State Board.    


